
 

 

Child Neurology of Tulsa 
 Pharmacy Policy 

 
 
 

Please be aware that Child Neurology of Tulsa provides written 
prescriptions during visits with adequate refills to provide enough 
medication until the next scheduled visit. If a visit is missed or re-scheduled 
then Child Neurology of Tulsa requires the patient (parent/guardian) to 
call our office for refill requests and additional medication will be 
prescribed until the next visit subject to a $10 fee for each prescription 
depending on the situation.  
 
All Pharmacy generated fax medication refills are discarded as these are 
automated and do not indicate need for a prescription from Dr. Siegler.   
 
Prescriptions written during office visits will be provided as requested for 
either 1-month supply (standard) or 3 month supply (typical for mail-order 
pharmacies). Please be aware that the patient/parent/guardian is 
responsible for faxing prescriptions for mail-order pharmacies. 
 
Between office visit prescriptions may be subject to a fee depending on the 
clinical circumstances (ie. missed visits).  If doses are increased between 
visits, there is no charge for call in prescriptions. 

 
Any requested change from brand to generic medications requires an office 
visit so that Dr. Siegler may review the complex issues involved so that you 
may make an informed decision.  
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